LOWRY COMMITTEE
9th March, 2004

Meeting commenced:
10.05 a.m.
"
ended:
11.03 a.m.
PRESENT:
Councillor Merry - in the Chair

Councillors Boyd, Garrido and J. Murphy

The Chief Executive and the Finance Director of The Lowry

8.
APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE
Apologies for absence were submitted on behalf of Councillors Antrobus and Warmisham.

9.
MINUTES OF PROCEEDINGS
The minutes of the meeting held on 16th December, 2003, were signed by the Chairman as a correct record.

10.
MATTERS ARISING

(a)
Minute 3 - Matters Arising
Councillor Karen Garrido expressed concern that to date the proposed presentation on the Lowry to the various Community Committees had not taken place.

The Chief Executive of The Lowry apologised for this fact but indicated that when she had received the timetable for the meetings it had become obvious that she would not be able to attend all the meetings within the two to three weeks timescale.


RESOLVED:
THAT the Chief Executive of The Lowry be supplied with a twelve month schedule of meetings of the various Community Committees to facilitate the presentations.


(b)
Minute 4 - Joint Paper of the Assistant Director of Education



and the Chief Executive of the Lowry
Councillor Karen Garrido expressed concern that to date no information on Community Committee involvement in ‘Love on the Dole’ had been submitted to the Worsley and Boothstown Community Committee.

11.
EXCLUSION OF THE PUBLIC

RESOLVED:
THAT under section 100A(4) of the Local Government Act 1972, the public be excluded from the meeting for the following item of business on the ground that it involves the likely disclosure of exempt information as specified in Paragraph 7 of Part 1 of Schedule 12A to the Act.

12.
BUDGET 2004/05

The Finance Director submitted a report on the Budget for 2004/05 and made specific reference to

· Comparison with the June 2002 Business Plan.

· Key Assumptions.

· Theatres.

· Galleries.

· Corporate Relations.

· Catering.

· Retail.

· Community and Education.

· Central Costs.

The Chief Executive reported that (a) a decision was still awaited on the application for registration and designated status for the galleries, (b) the volunteer programme now had over 350 members with a waiting list of 50 and that she was looking to extend the scheme and (c) following complaints concerning the car parking charges at the Designer Outlet, consideration was being given to opening up the staff car park when it had been resurfaced, for patrons of The Lowry 


RESOLVED:
THAT the report be noted.
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